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Second COVID Update April 23, 2021 

 
An update on the COVID numbers in town. We do not have 17 new cases. This was a data anomaly 

and will be corrected on the website tomorrow (Saturday).  

 

Enjoy your weekend and stay safe. Please continue mask wearing and community mitigation 

practices.  

 

Yours in Health, 

 

Kathy Hollister, MD 

Deputy Health Officer 

Email: healthofficer@newcastlenh.org 
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